
 

 
CONSUMER ALERT 

 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine and Life Insurance 
 
 
Alaska Division of Insurance Director Lori Wing-Heier urges Alaska consumers to be wary of 
misinformation spreading online regarding the COVID-19 vaccination and life insurance policies. 
  
In recent days, social media posts have falsely indicated that receiving a COVID-19 vaccine would 
void a policyholder's life insurance coverage due to the rapid development of these vaccines. 
  
“The three COVID-19 vaccines authorized for use were rigorously tested for safety and were 
authorized by the FDA," said Director Wing-Heier. “Getting vaccinated is an important part of 
keeping our communities safe and every Alaskan can be confident that getting their shot will not 
impact their life insurance benefits." 
 
Policyholders are encouraged to contact their insurer if they have any questions or concerns about 
the details of their policies. Alaska consumers with concerns about their insurance coverage can 
contact the division of insurance at insurance@alaska.gov. 
 
 

 

 
 

“Strengthening competitive 
insurance markets while 

 protecting Alaskans.” 

STATE OF ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, COMMUNITY, AND 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

Division of Insurance 
 

Email:  Insurance@Alaska.Gov 
Website: Insurance.Alaska.Gov 

 Tel: 907.465.2515 · Fax: 907.465.3422 
 

 
 

 Juneau Physical Address: 
 

State Office Building, 9th Floor 
333 Willoughby Avenue 

Juneau, AK 99811 
 

Juneau Mailing Address: 
 

Division of Insurance 
PO Box 110805 

Juneau, AK 99811 

Anchorage Office: 
 

(Physical and Mailing Address) 
 
Division of Insurance 
Robert B. Atwood Building 
550 W 7th Avenue, Suite 1560 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Tel: 907.269.7900 
Fax: 907.269.7910 
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